
AUGUST 2018 NEWSLETTER ARCHIVE 
From the News Desk - 22nd August 2018 
What’s happening at Somerton. 
 
1. URGENT REMINDER ABOUT SUBSCRIPTIONS FOR THE 2018-2019 SEASON: Only a week to 
go before the 31 August 2018 deadline for all pennant players,  and for that matter full non-pennant 
members, to pay outstanding subs. The fees are: Full Pennants $330; Full Non-Pennants including Dual 
$140; Social $25.  Banking details will be on allocated member invoices – please quote invoice number or 
name if paying by direct debit. Money, either cash, credit card or cheque can be paid across the bar. 
 
2. UNIFORM PICK-UP: Those members who ordered new apparel (trousers, shorts etc) from Jack High 
can now be collected from the Club.  All uniforms must be paid for upon collections. 
Prices are as follows: Mens/Ladies track pants & shorts $40; Ladies ¾ pants $55; Flexi waist shorts $65; 
Flexi waist pants $65; Classic slacks $55; Belts $25; Ladies Shorts $50. 
 
3. SOMERTON SKINS TOURNAMENT: Will be held on Sunday, 18 November. The prize pool is 
$2400; entry fee is $100 ($25per person) with lunch by Texas Bull. 2 games of 10 ends, 1 Skins game of 8 
ends. There are still plenty of spots available so get a team together and contact John McDermott on 
0447373013. 
 
4. INFORMATION UPDATES: If any members have changed their home address, phone numbers or e-
mail address (unlikely if you have received this) then please  let either Secretary Brian Trout or Tony Reed 
know so your information can be updated on our membership register. 
 
5. COACHING COURSES: Bowls SA training courses for season 2018-19. If interested please contact 
Secretary Brian Trout and he will pass on relevant details. Club Coach Courses; September 15 &16 Holdfast 
Bowling Club and May 11 &12 2019  also Holdfast BC. Selection/Competition Workshop: August 25, 
Holdfast BC and May 18 2019 Holdfast BC. Introductory Coaching Course; November 18 at Hope Valley 
BC and April 28 2019 at Hope Valley BC. 
 
6. SOCIAL BOWLS: Plenty of opportunity for players to play social bowls at Somerton. There is 
Tuesday’s Pair competition which is 2x4x2 and the very popular Thursday Pairs which is 2x2x2x2. Time is 
noon for a 12.15pm start. Cost $10 per player. And for those so inclined there is also Saturday pairs during 
the winter these winter months. The format is 2x2x2x2 for the first game and 2x4x2 in the second. If you are 
interested, put you name down on the appropriate list(s) adjacent the noticeboard. 
 
7. FRIDAY HAPPY HOUR/MEMBERS DRAW: Come down for a roll-up and/or practice Friday 
afternoons then stay on for a drink at Happy Hour Prices and an opportunity to win one of two meat trays in 
the raffles. The Members Draw is held at 5.30pm; you must be present to collect the prize. This is an 
opportune catch-up time and sample some of David March’s goodies. 
 
Tony Reed 
News Desk  
 
 

 

 



AUGUST 2018 NEWSLETTER ARCHIVE 
From the News Desk - 7th August 2018 
What’s happening at Somerton. 
 
1. REMINDER ABOUT SUBSCRIPTIONS FOR THE 2018-2019 SEASON: Fees have to be paid before 31 
August 2018 for all pennant players, however, prompt payment would be appreciated by all members who have 
outstanding subs. Those fees are: Full Pennants $330; Full Non-Pennants including Dual $14; Social $25.  Banking 
details will be on the invoice – please quote invoice number or name if paying by direct debit. Money, either cash, 
credit card or cheque can be paid across the bar. 
 
2. FINAL SUNDAY CLUB COACHING: This Sunday (12/8) will the last of Steve Foster’s sessions which is held 
10.30am until 11.30am. New member and former State player Brett Hurrell will address those who attend. 
 
3. UNIFORM PICK-UP: Those members who ordered new apparel from Jack High can now collect if from the 
Club. Lyn Shippey will be at the club on Saturday from about 11am. All uniforms must be paid for upon collections. 
Prices are as follows: Mens/Ladies track pants & shorts $40; Ladies ¾ pants $55; Flexi waist shorts $65; Flexi waist 
pants $65; Classic slacks $55; Belts $25; Ladies Shorts $50. 
 
4. SOMERTON SKINS TOURNAMENT: Will be held on Sunday, 18 November. The prize pool is $2400; entry 
fee is $100 ($25per person) with lunch by Texas Bull. 2 games of 10 ends, 1 Skins game of 8 ends. Get a team 
together and contact John McDermott on 0447373013. 
 
5. INFORMATION UPDATES: If any members have changed their home address, phone numbers or e-mail address 
(unlikely if you have received this) then please  let either Secretary Brian Trout or Tony Reed know so your 
information can be updated on our membership register. 
 
6. COACHING COURSES: Bowls SA training courses for season 2018-19. If interested please contact Secretary 
Brian Trout and he will pass on relevant details. Club Coach Courses; September 15 &16 Holdfast Bowling Club and 
May 11 &12 2019  also Holdfast BC. Selection/Competition Workshop: August 25, Holdfast BC and May 18 2019 
Holdfast BC. Introductory Coaching Course; November 18 at Hope Valley BC and April 28 2019 at Hope Valley BC. 
 
7. LOCKER REVIEW: Secretary Brian Trout is conducting an audit of our lockers and sends this message to 
members: “ I have been carrying out a review of lockers in the change rooms with a view to bringing the club’s 
Locker Register up to date. If any member has the use of a locker but their name is not on the locker could they please 
send text message to 0423007679 or email to brian.trout@bigpond.com with name and locker number.’’ 
 
8. SOCIAL BOWLS: Plenty of opportunity for players to play social bowls at Somerton. There is Tuesday’s Pair 
competition which is 2x4x2 and the very popular Thursday Pairs which is 2x2x2x2. Time is noon for a 12.15pm start. 
Cost $10 per player. And for those so inclined there is also Saturday pairs during the winter these winter months. The 
format is 2x2x2x2 for the first game and 2x4x2 in the second. If you are interested, put you name down on the 
appropriate list(s) adjacent the noticeboard. 
 
9. FRIDAY HAPPY HOUR/MEMBERS DRAW: Come down for a roll-up and/or practice Friday afternoons then 
stay on for a drink at Happy Hour Prices and an opportunity to win one of two meat trays in the raffles. The Members 
Draw is held at 5.30pm; you must be present to collect the prize. This is an opportune catch-up time. 
 
Tony Reed 
News Desk 


